
Our response: FOI5104 

 

Dear  

 

 

Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (the Act), for the 

following information: 

 

“I am seeking data relating to any general information bulletins or circulars that 

you sent to financial advice firms and or pension providers regarding the 

implementation of the new "pension freedoms" between the Chancellor's 

announcement in April 2014 and the actual date of implementation in April 2015. 

I am seeking both the dates of any such bulletins and their contents, or actual 

copies of the documents if possible.” 

 

 

Your request has now been considered and the following information you require is as 

follows:  

 

 https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/publications/regulation-round-up-june-

2014.pdf  

 https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/publications/regulation-round-up-april-

2014.pdf  

 https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/publications/rru-aug2014.pdf.pdf  

 https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/publications/rrd-june-2015.pdf 

https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/publications/rru-mar-2015.pdf  

 https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/publications/rru-feb-2015.pdf 

https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/publications/rru-nov-2015.pdf  

 https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/publications/rru-oct-2015.pdf  

 https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/publications/rru-sept-2015.pdf  

 https://www.fca.org.uk/publications/market-studies/retirement-income-market-

study 

 https://www.fca.org.uk/publications/policy-statements/ps15-4-retirement-

reforms-and-guidance-guarantee 

 https://www.fca.org.uk/publications/policy-statements/ps14-17-retirement-

reforms-and-guidance-guarantee-including-feedback 

 https://www.fca.org.uk/publications/consultation-papers/cp14-11-retirement-

reforms-and-guidance-guarantee 

 https://www.fca.org.uk/publication/consultation/cp14-11.pdf 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Information Disclosure Team / Cyber and Information Resilience Department 

 

 
 
25 The North Colonnade 
Canary Wharf 
London 

E14 5HS 
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Tel: +44 (0)20 7066 8080 
 
www.fca.org.uk 
 
The contents of this email and any attachment are classified as FCA RESTRICTED unless stated 
otherwise. 

 

 
Your right to complain under the Act 
 
If you are unhappy with the decision made in relation to your requests, you have the right to request an 
internal review on anyone of the requests.  If you wish to exercise this right you should contact us within three 
months of the date of this response quoting the appropriate reference. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you also have a right of appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. Telephone: 01625 545 700. Website: www.ico.org.uk 

 

 
 

 

http://www.fca.org.uk/
http://www.ico.org.uk/

